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I am writing to urge you to oppose HB 2795.  Oregonians have twice voted to protect
cougars.  Currently, there are rules in place for addressing problem situations.  Oregonians do
NOT want cougars hunted, hounded, or otherwise exploited.

Please stand with the people of Oregon, the great majority of whom want cougars protected.

Vote NO on HB 2795.  

Thank you
Andrea Kozil
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